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Forthcoming Events
I promised you details of the forthcoming social events. Here they are!

The Guided VWalk at Easton 4 gentle stroll between lunch and tea...

The guided woodland and farm walk at Easton on the afternoon of Sunday
October 6th will meet at the Farm Car Park at 2.30pm. Do not stop at
the Car Park by Easton College - look out for the signs which signpost
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the route to the farm.

Tour of Remains under new Magistrates' Court

At the AGM guest speaker Chris Barringer heightened our awareness of the
remaining evidence of Norwich's medieval past. He quoted the example of
the Norman Merchant's House under the Magistrate's Court.

The architect of this project, Frank Tucker, was in the audience. He has
very kindly arranged for us to visit on Monday November 4th, at 6.30pm.
The tour will pass through the courts, and we will be able to see the
restored Arminghall Arch which now forms a part of the building.

Because of the restricted space within the building and for security
reasons, our party must be limited to 30 people, so0 if you want to come,
phone Claire Harris on Norwich 250387 promptly to reserve your place.

Ve will assemble outside the main entrance which faces onto S5t Martin at
Palace church off Bishopgate.

Vensum Valley Action Group Meeting October 4th at 8.00pm

Most of you will have heard of the plan to build a new radial road into
Norwich through beautiful and unspoiled parts of the Wensum Valley.

The meeting, to organise opposition to this scheme, will be held in St
Andrew's Hall., Let's give them ocur support!
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